
 

 

1st September 2022 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Baseline Assessment 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The Reception Baseline Assessment is a statuatory requirement and we will therefore be 
completing this over the first few weeks in Reception with all children. Please click here for 

more information: 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/
file/1074327/2022_Information_for_parents_reception_baseline_assessment.pdf  

 
Kind regards, 

 
Vicky Morris 
 

Assistant Headteacher (EYFS) 
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